
Dear Families,  
 
Here at Oxbridge Lane we have a desire to nurture and  
encourage a natural curiosity, to shape and direct this to 
turn the children into inquisitive, questioning learners who 
look closely at, and think carefully about, where they live. 
We aim to develop a respect and love for the physical envi-
ronment, the diverse people and the natural landscape which 
surrounds us here in Stockton.  
 
Take a look at what Geography has looked like during our 
Autumn Term. 

This term we are looking forward to celebrating National Geographic day! This is 
celebrated on the 27th January.  Look out for more Geography themed days through-
out the year. 

 

 

 

 

In Year 5. we have studied rivers. We have 
looked at the famous rivers of the world and 
how they are used by the people who live near 
them. By looking specifically at the River Tees, 
we identified different features of each course of 
the river. We found out about how erosion and 
deposition cause Ox Bow lakes, waterfall and 
estuaries.   

Year 1 have enjoyed learning about the 7 con-
tinents of the World and the 5 Oceans. We 
have enjoyed playing games and learning 
songs to help us remember the names of the 
continents and oceans and where they are in 
the world. We have also loved learning about 
animals of the world and learning about 
which continents different animals originate 
from.  
 
 
 

 
 

Our Geography in Year 4 has linked in with our 
Vikings topic.  We looked at Migration.  Think-
ing about why people migrate to new places.  
We looked at the positives and negative reasons 
we might migrate and if this is similar to why 
the Vikings went in search for new lands. 

 

 

Year 6 have been learning about population in 
contrasting countries.  We have investigated 
the population data ourselves and presented 
them in ‘Population Pyramids’ which repre-
sents populations of men 
and women of a particular 
area.  

 


